

Mr Serhiy Hrechaniuk Ministry of Justice of Ukraine departament@kvs.gov.ua Yuria Illenka St, 81, Kyiv, Ukraine 04050

Our Ref: 02.09.2024

No 7-2/6415

Invitation

Dear Mr Serhiy Hrechaniuk,

I am honoured to continue the active and successful cooperation between our countries and would be delighted to invite your prison service to take part in the training program.

We would like to invite you to Estonia for a study program from September 3 to October 2, 2024. We would like up to 10 prison officers to participate in the study program. The list of the invited is as follows:

Full name as in the foreign passport	Series and number of the foreign passport
БАБИЧ/ ВАВҮСН	FX108114
AHHA/ ANNA	
ПОХОДУН/ POKHODUN	FE933768
ВАЛЕНТИН/ VALENTYN	
ГРАБАРЧУК/ HRABARCHUK	FT054358
ЛЮДМИЛА/ LUIDMYLA	
MAPИНЕНКО/ MARYNENKO	FP437763
ЮРІЙ/ YURII	
БОНДАРЧУК/ BONDARCHUK	GG832532
ДМИТРО/ DMYTRO	
ЗИМОВЧЕНКО/ZYMOVCHENKO	FJ921398
ОЛЕКСАНДР/ OLEKSANDR	
CABЧУК/ SAVCHUK	GD599453
ЮЛІЯ/ YULIIA	
ЧУХ/ СНИКН	FN234128
АНДРІЙ/ ANDRII	
ДНІПРОВ/ DNIPROV	FF219972
АНДРІЙ/ ANDRII	
HECTEPEHKO/ NESTERENKO	FE548791
B'ЯЧЕСЛАВ/ VIACHESLAV	

We will be pleased to cover the expenses of your delegation for travel and accommodations during your stay in Estonia.

We look forward to seeing you in Estonia in September. If you have any questions regarding the visit and the program, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Meribel Moldau by e-mail meribel.moldau@just.ee.

Yours sincerely,

Rait Kuuse

Deputy Secretary General on Prisons Department

Ministry of Justice